

KWOK TAK SENG CATHOLIC SECONDARY SCHOOL 天主教郭得勝中學

沙田秦石邨 Chun Shek Estate, Shatin, Hong Kong www.ktscss.edu.hk info@ktscss.edu.hk (t) 2605-9033 (f) 2605-7956

25 October 2019

Dear Ms Li Mei Sheung,

School Partnership Scheme, Secondary One Admission Talks and Information Day

Our School Partnership Scheme aims at establishing strong bonds with high quality primary schools in Hong Kong and by providing an excellent EMI education environment, renowned school ethos and aspiration to remarkable achievement for the highest accomplished youngsters. I am writing to invite you to recommend ONE outstanding student to join our KTS family in 2020/2021. We would consider favourably your highest accomplished youngster who is fully capable of using English as the medium of instruction. Please kindly fill in and return the enclosed recommendation form and submit it on or before 16 January 2020.

To the advertence of the applicant, please kindly remind the parents to submit his/her application in both stages of Discretionary Places and Central Allocation period.

In addition, in order to allow parents to understand our vision and mission, learning culture and student support environment, we are going to hold our Secondary One Admission Talks. Details are as follows:

Secondary One Admission Talks

Date:

23 November 2019 (Saturday)

Time:

2:00 pm - 3:30 pm & 6:00 pm - 7:30 pm

The two sessions are identical. A maximum of 500 guests can attend each session. Interested parties should register for one session only at www.ktscss.edu.hk on or before 19 November 2019.

We warmly welcome your students and teachers to join our Information Day, which introduces our school curriculum and showcases our students' achievements, inspirations and creativity. Details are as follows:

Information Day

Date:

23 November 2019 (Saturday)

Time:

12:00 p.m. - 6:00 p.m.

We are thrilled to introduce our unique KTS learning environment to you. We look forward to meeting you at the above events. Please kindly distribute the attached leaflets to your P.6 students and their parents. For enquiries, please contact our Vice Principal Ms Fung Yuk Fun Wendy at 2605-9033.

God Bless

Steven Hon Principal